
I am writing to object to the current local plan proposal to use any part of Firs Farm as a 
site for a crematorium. 

Firs Farm has provided the community with so much more than just a space to be outside - 
it is reflective of the local community, a way to come together. It is an incredible asset and 
to even have to write this email objecting is offensive and insulting to all those who have 
worked so hard to make it what it is today and for all those who enjoy it. It provides 
salvation to so many who are suffering. 

The proposed space being considered is not fit for a crematorium which is next to schools 
and a hospice site and is already a developed site. There is also already a cemetery in the 
immediate vicinity and therefore there should be balance with community needs. There 
isn’t another site like the Wetlands and for what it is striving to be i.e. a sports facility and 
community hub.

2586


